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Friends in Need Report: 

We wish our members who are unwell all a speedy recovery they are: 

Fay Reed is at home now and on the mend  

Jean Rumbold has had a fall and now in hospital having a hip replacement 

Daphne Mills is now at home recovering 

Mary Winter has had a knee replacement and is at home recovering  

Brian Lee went into hospital and while he was there caught Covid 19 

Sadly, George Binks wife passed away in November. Our thoughts are with 

George & his family 
 

Please call Marion Smith on 706981 or Helen Thompson on 703681 if you know 

of any member who is unwell or in hospital 

 

www.hadara.org.uk   Hadara website has been down for a few days due to a 

technicality but is now been corrected by our website expert Les Simms. 

 
 

 

Merry Christmas and a better New Year in 2021 to all our members 

 

Keep well & be safe   

Regards Hadara Committee 

http://www.hadara.org.uk/

